



Placement Test 1º year

Name: Date:

LISTENING (English Plus 2. Third Edition. Student's Book. A: track 1.34 - B: track 1.54)

A) Listen and circle the correct option:

In Kim's dream, she was in the 18th century. She was in an 1) **incredible** / **enormous** house in France. She was poor, but everybody in the house was 2) **rich** / **prosperous**: they played the 3) **piano** / **violin** and talked. They also ate a lot of food, like 4) **salad** / **cake**. Kim didn't talk to the people because she wasn't very 5) **brave** / **scary** and she can't speak French.

B) Listen and write T (True) or F (False):

- 1) Einstein was one of the best students in his class. ____
- 2) He could remember the names of the people he met. ____
- 3) He spoke very slowly when he was younger. ____
- 4) Einstein's mother was a musician. ____
- 5) He couldn't play the violin. ____

READING

A) Read the text and write T (True) or F (False)

My family's weekends

My mum

My mum works in a hospital, so she's always very busy during the week. At the weekend, she finally has time to relax. She loves gardening. She spends hours in the garden planting flowers and vegetables. She never watches TV because she prefers listening to music while she works outside. She says it helps her forget about work!

My dad

My dad is a great cook! Every Saturday morning, he goes to the market and buys fresh food. He makes delicious meals for the whole family. Sometimes he tries new recipes from other countries. On Sunday, he plays tennis with his friends in the park. He says it's the best way to start the day.

My sister, Emma

Emma loves animals. She helps at an animal shelter near our house every Saturday. She cleans the cages, feeds the dogs, and plays with the cats. She doesn't earn money, but she enjoys it a lot. On Sundays, she likes drawing pictures of the animals. She's really good at art!

- 1) Mum works in a school. ____
- 2) She likes spending time in her garden. ____
- 3) Dad buys food at the supermarket every Sunday. ____
- 4) Dad cooks for the family on weekends. ____
- 5) Emma gets paid for her work at the shelter. ____
- 6) Emma enjoys helping animals. ____
- 7) On Sunday, she plays tennis with her dad. ____

B) Give short answers to the questions

- 8) Where does Mum work? _____
- 9) What does Dad do every Saturday morning? _____
- 10) What does Emma do on Sundays? _____

USE OF ENGLISH

A) Complete the sentences with the correct Present Simple form of the verbs below:

have got - to be (x2) - do (x2)

- 1) I _____ from Argentina.
- 2) My sister _____ 17 years old.
- 3) _____ he play football?
- 4) No, he _____.
- 5) My dad _____ a new car.

B) Tick (✓) the correct option:

1. My mum _____ at the moment.
work ☐
is working ☐
works ☐
2. Posadas is _____ Santa Ana
big than ☐
bigger than ☐
the biggest ☐

3. Yesterday, I _____ to the beach with my friends.

goes ☐

didn't went ☐

went ☐

4. Sara and Tom _____ tennis yesterday afternoon.

playing ☐

was playing ☐

were playing ☐

5. English is _____ subject at school

the good ☐

better ☐

the best ☐

VOCABULARY

1 Use the words in the box to complete the sentences. There are extra words

supermarket – giraffe – head – bathroom – hotel – camping – library – shark – coffee – hair

1 You go to the _____ to read books

2 I've got blond _____

3 It is yellow and brown. It has got a long neck. It is a _____

4 I go to the _____ to take a shower, brush my teeth and wash my face.

5 yesterday I went _____ and I slept in a tent.

2 Match with the correct letter. There are extra words

1 My mum's sister is my _____

2 Some tigers weigh more than three hundred _____

3 Last week we went horse _____

4 If you freeze water, it turns into _____

5 A person whose job is to help people who are ill _____

A ice

B kilos

C uncle

D riding

E doctor

F hospital

G aunt

LISTENING: ____/10 READING: ____/10 USE OF ENGLISH: ____/20